Superintendent of Schools,

Dear George:

I acknowledge roaoipt of your letter of the 29th
ultimo together with your remittance of $1.00 for the
celluloid K card. The card is being lettered and will
be sent you es soon as this special work is finished,

I will be happy to have you use my name for a

recoumendation concerning your athletioc activities at
- the University.

George, I dislike to mention this/ but when you
were in school you made a small loan from me and to my
memory you failed to pay the same, I am wondering if

you remember that. I will be happy to hear from you at
yowr convenience,.

Very sincerely yours,

- Director of Physiecsl Education,
FCA:AH Varsity Baskotball Coach.



